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Advisory to PU Students

As desired by Dean Student Welfare, in view of the visit of National
Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) team at Panjab University,
Chandigarh w.e.f. 2.8.2023 to 4.8.2023, all the students/activists of Students
Organizations of Panjab University are advised not to paste stickers/banners on any

place i.e. on vehicles, notice-boards, walls, trees, buildings etc. at P.U. Campus

Sector-14 & 25, Chandigarh.
A\wst&nl ﬁegims W)
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Issued ing for information and necessary acti i .

1. Director, Computer Centre is requested to circulate this Advisory to all
Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators, P.U. Chandigarh
2. Wardens, all P.U. Hostels




